
 

 

 

 

Updated Statement from Directors on CPCL Response to Coronavirus  

(COVID-19) – 16th March 2020 

CPCL is working to maintain normal business operations whilst taking all sensible measures to minimise 
the risk to our staff from the COVID-19 virus. 

We are following Government and public health guidance and appropriate control measures are being 
taken based on this guidance. The situation with COVID-19 is developing quickly and we intend to keep our 
staff, customers and suppliers updated as events unfold. 

We are working closely with our supply chain partners to minimize the disruption to our operations due to 
the virus. The reduction in available air and sea freight traffic, together with embargoes on specific 
countries may have an effect on some customer deliveries. Where this is the case the customers 
concerned will be advised directly. 

We ask for your patience and support during this difficult period. To assist in preventing the spread of the 
virus we have temporarily suspended visits by our staff to our customers and our suppliers. Similarly, we 
are asking our customers and suppliers to postpone visits to our premises, replacing these with web-based 
communications. 

If you have any questions or queries regarding specific updates, please do not hesitate to contact our team 
members who will be happy to assist. 

Main Switchboard Phone:    +44 (0) 1476 590666 

Specific Extension Numbers: 

CP Design / Projects                        Ext. 183 

Field Engineering                             Ext. 183 

Manufacturing and Procurement       Ext. 262 

Antifouling Systems                          Ext. 285 

Transformer Rectifiers                      Ext. 182 

Pipeline Monitoring                           Ext. 262 

Email: sales@cathodic.co.uk 
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